IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR ALL REFUSE STATION USERS

Metro Place Refuse Station closure for maintenance

The Metro Place Refuse Station — Bromley will be closed for essential maintenance on
Monday 22 April 2002.

The Parkhouse Road Refuse Station - Sockburn and Styx Mill Road Refuse Station — Redwood
will both be open on this day.



